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Date 13 June 2014


 
Dear [REDACTED]
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST 

Thank you for your FOI question received on 19th May in which you ask:

Please could you provide the following information about the Public Services (Social Value) Act.

i. Has your department taken any actions in order to implement the social value act? (e.g. strategy, guidance, staff training or other) If yes, please detail.

ii. Do you have any mechanisms in place to monitor how the act is being implemented in individual instances of commissioning? If yes, please detail.  

iii. Are you able to give any examples of instances of the act being implemented in your department’s commissioning process? 

The Office of the Advocate General (OAG) does not hold the information you seek. The Public Services (Social Value) Act 2012 does not apply in Scotland. OAG does not provide direct public services, and other than minor or bespoke purchases, we do not undertake direct procurement or tendering projects. When necessary we utilises existing government framework contracts. 
 If you are dissatisfied with the treatment of your request, you can ask OAG to conduct an internal review of its decision.  The internal review will be conducted by someone other than the person who took the initial decision.  Requests for internal review should be addressed to the Information Officer, Office of the Solicitor to the Advocate General, Victoria Quay, Edinburgh, EH6 6QQ. 

 If you remain dissatisfied with how your request has been handled by OAG following its internal review, you can complain to the Information Commissioner's Office.  Details of the complaints procedure can be found here - http://www.ico.gov.uk/complaints/freedom_of_information.aspx or by writing to Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, SK9 5AF.

Yours sincerely

[REDACTED]

